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My fellow Ciociari,

This past year we have been faced with many
challenges. We have had to address the shrinkage
of our sales, the reduction of our staff, and the
reduced gathering limits, prohibiting our Club from
having banquets and holding our traditional
festivals and events. We have had to overcome
required facility changes due to regulation
adaptations, new laws and social rules. The
Ciociaro Club has faced these and many other
adversities head on, and it has made our Club
stronger, more diverse and more receptive to new
ways of doing business. 

Our team of extraordinary employees, dedicated volunteers,
passionate Board members and loyal members have allowed us
to adapt quickly to imposed regulations, updated health and
safety protocols and permitted us to expand our service
offerings, in both how and what we offer. We have been focused
on finding solutions to increase our sales, while maintaining cost
controls. We were very fortunate in having been able to open our
patio quickly and offer “grab-and-go” lunch items. Pushing these
items, in conjunction with our online ordering has allowed the
Club to minimize the overall financial impact the pandemic has
brought with it. We, however, will need to begin making some
more changes to our business model as we begin 2021. 

At the end of 2019, the Club’s financial position was
extremely strong and we were flush with cash. At that time, the
Board and General Assembly had approved to pay out the
remaining debentures. After we paid out those debentures, we
were left with enough liquidity to carry us to the end of this year
and through the COVID pandemic thus far. Based on our strong
2019 financials, and being debt free, we have been able to make
arrangements with our lender to provide very cost-effective
funding which will carry us through until the end of 2021. 

To support management and to help with our ability to adapt
to the current situation, I will be asking the Board of Directors
at our next Board meeting to approve changes to the
Chairmanships and sub-committee structure. I will be creating
sub-committees targeted around 3 key areas, first, the club’s
revenue sources and how we can help increase sales at the Club,
second, cost reduction analysis, how we can reduce all general,

Miei cari Ciociari,

Lo scorso anno abbiamo dovuto affrontare
molte sfide. Abbiamo dovuto affrontare la
contrazione delle nostre vendite, la riduzione del
nostro personale e la riduzione dei limiti di raccolta,
vietando al nostro Club di organizzare banchetti e
organizzare le nostre feste ed eventi tradizionali.
Abbiamo dovuto superare le modifiche necessarie
alle strutture dovute all'adeguamento della
regolamentazione, alle nuove leggi e alle regole
sociali. Il Ciociaro Club ha affrontato queste e tante
altre avversità a testa alta, e ha reso il nostro Club
più forte, più diversificato e più ricettivo a nuovi

modi di fare impresa.

Il nostro team di dipendenti straordinari, volontari dedicati,
membri del consiglio appassionati e membri fedeli ci ha
permesso di adattarci rapidamente alle normative imposte, ai
protocolli di salute e sicurezza aggiornati e ci ha permesso di
espandere la nostra offerta di servizi, sia come che cosa offriamo.
Ci siamo concentrati sulla ricerca di soluzioni per aumentare le
nostre vendite, mantenendo il controllo dei costi. Siamo stati
molto fortunati ad essere stati in grado di aprire rapidamente il
nostro patio e offrire prodotti per il pranzo "da asporto". La
diffusione di questi articoli, insieme al nostro ordine online, ha
consentito al Club di ridurre al minimo l'impatto finanziario
complessivo che la pandemia ha portato con sé. Tuttavia,
all'inizio del 2021, dovremo iniziare ad apportare ulteriori
modifiche al nostro modello di business.

Alla fine del 2019 la posizione finanziaria del club era
estremamente solida ed eravamo pieni di liquidità. A quel tempo,
il consiglio e l'assemblea generale avevano approvato il
pagamento delle restanti obbligazioni. Dopo aver pagato quelle
obbligazioni, ci è rimasta abbastanza liquidità per portarci fino
alla fine di quest'anno e attraverso la pandemia COVID fino ad
ora. Sulla base dei nostri solidi dati finanziari del 2019 ed
essendo privi di debiti, siamo stati in grado di prendere accordi
con il nostro istituto di credito per fornire finanziamenti molto
convenienti che ci porteranno fino alla fine del 2021.

Per supportare la direzione e per aiutare con la nostra capacità
di adattarci alla situazione attuale, chiederò al consiglio di
amministrazione nella nostra prossima riunione del consiglio di
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capital and daily expenses while maintaining our
operations and third, a cash flow committee, focused on
short term (monthly), medium term (3 to 5 months) and
long term (9 to 12 months) cash flow strategies analyzing
how we handle the COVID impact depending the length
of business restrictions. 

The 2021 Ciociaro Club business will be very different
than the Ciociaro Club of the previous 10 years.
Managing our monthly cash flows, reviewing all revenue
sources and doing a deeper examination of all capital and
general expenses, will be part of our daily routines. We
will analyze the impact of these, and its effect on the
Club’s ability to service our members and customers.
How we conduct our banquets, weddings and special
events will change due to tight restrictions. Our ability to
hold our monthly and annual events has changed and as
such we are looking through all of our options to have a
General Assembly meeting that meets all of the
government safety protocols. As soon as we are safely
able to have a meeting that allows all of our members to
attend, we will do so.

I would like to leave you with a couple of final points:

The future of the Club is very strong! Our advanced
hall bookings are full and push deep into 2022 & 2023.
When we are able to open to allow more guests beyond
the current imposed restrictions, the Club will be the
busiest it has ever been. The challenge ahead of us
remains …... when will that be?

Through all of the business interruptions, safety
protocol changes, limits to our social gatherings and
changes in all of our personal lives, we must remain
positive. We must find solace in that: this too shall pass!
We will all come out on the other side, a little wiser, much
stronger and even more connected to one another as we
have faced this challenge together. Remember what a
small group of individuals did in 1972. They brought their
culture, friendship and shared adversities together to
create the Ciociaro Club. I can’t wait to see how our
membership, of nearly 1800, can come together and share
in these same ideals!

I wish all of you and your families a blessed Holiday
season filled with health and happiness.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Mark Rossi, President

Ciociaro Club of Windsor

approvare le modifiche alla presidenza e alla struttura dei
sottocomitati. Creerò sottocomitati mirati a 3 aree chiave, in primo
luogo, le fonti di reddito del Club e come possiamo aiutare ad
aumentare le vendite nel Club, in secondo luogo, l'analisi della
riduzione dei costi, come possiamo ridurre tutte le spese generali, in
conto capitale e giornaliere mantenendo le nostre operazioni, in terzo
luogo, un comitato per il flusso di cassa, incentrato sulle strategie di
flusso di cassa a breve termine (mensile), medio (da 3 a 5 mesi) e a
lungo termine (da 9 a 12 mesi) che analizza come gestiamo l'impatto
COVID a seconda della durata delle restrizioni aziendali.

Il business del Ciociaro Club 2021 sarà molto diverso dal Ciociaro
Club dei 10 anni precedenti. La gestione dei nostri flussi di cassa
mensili, la revisione di tutte le fonti di reddito e l'esame più
approfondito di tutte le spese generali e di capitale faranno parte della
nostra routine quotidiana. Analizzeremo l'impatto di questi e il suo
effetto sulla capacità del Club di servire i nostri soci e clienti. Il modo
in cui conduciamo i nostri banchetti, matrimoni ed eventi speciali
cambierà a causa di rigide restrizioni. La nostra capacità di organizzare
i nostri eventi mensili e annuali è cambiata e in quanto tale stiamo
esaminando tutte le nostre opzioni per organizzare un'assemblea
generale che soddisfi tutti i protocolli di sicurezza del governo. Non
appena saremo in grado di tenere una riunione che consenta a tutti i
nostri membri di partecipare, lo faremo.

Vorrei lasciarvi con un paio di punti finali:

Il futuro del Club è molto forte! Le nostre prenotazioni avanzate
per le sale sono complete e proseguono fino al 2022 e al 2023. Quando
saremo in grado di aprire per consentire a più ospiti oltre le attuali
restrizioni imposte, il Club sarà il più affollato che sia mai stato. La
sfida davanti a noi rimane.... quando sarà?

Nonostante tutte le interruzioni dell'attività, le modifiche al
protocollo di sicurezza, i limiti alle nostre riunioni sociali e i
cambiamenti in tutte le nostre vite personali, dobbiamo rimanere
positivi. Dobbiamo trovare conforto in questo:   anche questo deve
passare! Usciremo tutti dall'altra parte, un po 'più saggi, molto più forti
e ancora più connessi gli uni agli altri mentre abbiamo affrontato
insieme questa sfida. Ricordate cosa ha fatto un piccolo gruppo di
individui nel 1972.  Hanno unito la loro cultura, amicizia e avversità
condivise per creare il Ciociaro Club.  Non vedo l'ora di vedere come
i nostri, (quasi) 1800,  membri potranno riunirsi e condividere questi
stessi ideali!

Auguro a tutti voi e alle vostre famiglie felicita' e salute per le Feste!

Buon Natale e Felice Anno Nuovo

Mark Rossi, Presidente
Ciociaro Club di Windsor

Attention Members, we are updating our member
data base. Please advise the office if you have a NEW home

address, phone number, or email address. 
Thank you.

@
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IN memORIAm
OF OUR

DeCeASeD
memBeRS

AUGUST
GIaCoMo De SaNTIS 

SEPTEMBER
MaRIa MauRovIC 

oNoRIo D'aNGela 

OCTOBER
CoSTaNzo MaRRo 

IRIa De CaRolIS 

NOVEMBER
FRaNCeSCo MoRRoNe 

alDo D’aGuaNNo 

Next
Newsletter

The next newsletter
will be going out the
last week of February.
Anyone interested in
putting information in
the newsletter, please
submit to Armando

Carlini by Feb. 19th.

Il Prossimo
Corriere

Il prossimo Corriere
Ciociaro uscirà l’ultima
settimana di febbraio.
Spedite i vostri annunci
ad Armando Carlini
entro il 19 febbraio.

Newsletter
This newsletter is

produced by the

Ciociaro Club of

Windsor for its 1900

members.

Editor: Armando Carlini

Contributing writers: 

Erminio Di Domenico, Ciociaro

Club Board of Directors

Photos: Armando Carlini, 

Creative: Media Duo

Layout and Printing by:

Ed’s Digital Imaging Solutions

To receive a PDF copy to your email,

contact reception@ciociaroclub.com

or download from our website,

www.ciociaroclub.com

memorial Prayer Service
A memorial prayer service
honouring our deceased members
is held annually in the Madonna di
Canneto Chapel in the month of
November. This year, due to the
Covid-19 pandemic, we have had
to cancel the service to prevent any
unnecessary risk to our members. 

However, we have not forgotten
our deceased members. We extend
our sincerest condolences to the
families of those who have lost a
loved one this past year. We also
honour all those members whose
names have already been printed
on the Club's memorial plaque.
Our members are the roots of
success that have allowed our Club
to succeed.

As our Ciociaro Club family
continues to grow, we must remember all those
members we have lost. We ask you to keep them in
your thoughts and prayers.

DeCeaSeD MeMbeRS
(Nov. 1, 2019 to oct. 31, 2020)

Maria bevacqua

Domenic bosco

ughelia Canini

antonio Cervi

Nazzarena Civiero

onorio D’angela

Iria DeCarolis

Giacomo DeSantis

valentino Diluca

archangelo Gesuale

Frank Malandruccolo 

Costanzo Marro

Saverio Mastroianni

Maria Maurovic

antonia Molle

Frank Molle

Pasquale Muscedere

Tommaso Nardone

Gemma Peticca

Giovanni Tiseo

Santino vozza

We would like to thank Giuseppina Tiberia who leads a team
of volunteers who form an Honour Guard at our Members'
funerals. They show great respect for each deceased member
and their families and they are honoured to perform this duty
in the name of the Ciociaro Club.

Thank you, Giuseppina and your team, for all you do for our
members.

lou vozza
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It is my sincere hope that
you and your loved ones
continue to remain safe and
well. 

Although, the Club has
been significantly impacted
by this COVID pandemic
work continues on several
fronts. As a team, our main

focus has been to streamline operations and to
ensure we position the Club to emerge from this
unique situation in the best possible way. 

From a cultural perspective, I continue to be
involved in our programming through
participation in activities such as the Ciociaro
Soccer and the Membership Committee.

Similarly, I am pleased to report that our Italian
Language program has restarted. The Club is
virtually administering two High school credit
classes. Likewise, the Adult Recreational program
is underway with in-person sessions that adhere
to social distancing requirements.

We have also received notice that our Saturday
morning Children’s Italian Language Program
will be resuming shortly and we are working with
the Windsor Essex County District School Board
to allow for this to take place - stay tuned as more
information will be available in the coming
weeks.

Lastly, I will be leading an initiative with the
Association of Italian Clubs of Ontario so that we
can collaborate and share best practices (business
& cultural) in order to work through issues related
to COVID. In addition, we will coordinate efforts
to communicate to all levels of government, with
“one voice”, in order to be properly heard and
supported. 

In closing, I extend heartfelt greetings to you and
your family for a very Merry Christmas, and a
happy and healthy New Year.

FRaNk MaCeRoNI, vice President

Dear Members,

It has been several months since I’ve seen or spoken to many of you. I hope you and your family
are staying safe and healthy. I look forward to spending some time together in the new year.

I would like to extend sincere and heartfelt best wishes for the upcoming Christmas and New Year
season. Enjoy this precious time with your family.

Sincerely,   eNIo DIDoNaTo, Treasurer

Dear members and your families, We hope that you are doing well and
staying safe. During these trying times we have been working together
as a team under the leadership of our President. As the holidays are
approaching we hope that we will be able to celebrate friendship with
love and most of all with good health. 

Augurandovi cari membri e amici un Buon Santo
Natale pieno di pace, felicità e buona salute.

Sperando che il nuovo Anno ci renderà tutto il bene
che il nostro cuore desidera.

Un forte abbraccio 

A presto.

Stay safe and healthy

GOD BLESS EVERYONE

aNNa vITTI, Recording Secretary
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Dear Members,
We haven’t been able to hold neither general
meetings since last February, nor our Member’s
banquet nor any other festivities this year. With
promising vaccines against the spread of this
pandemic, we hope that once again we can enjoy
the company of our family and friends, as we
return to holding meetings and having banquets
and other celebrations at our beloved Ciociaro
Club sometime next year.

Included with this newsletter you will find a Calendar for 2021. Please,
patronize our sponsors who helped with the cost of our calendar.
My best wishes to you and your families for a Holy Christmas and a
Happy New Year full of joy, health and prosperity.
Cari Soci,
Non abbiamo avuto ne' riunione generale sin da Febbraio, ne' Banchetto
dei Soci ne' altre feste durante l’Anno. Con promettenti vaccini contro
la diffusione di questa pandemia, speriamo che ancora una volta
potremmo goderci la compagnia di amici e parenti, ritornando ad avere
riunioni, banchetti ed altre celebrazioni al nostro amato Ciociaro Club
nell’anno prossimo.
Incluso col notiziario, troverete il Calendario per il 2021. Per cortesia,
patrocinate i nostri sponsors che hanno contribuito al costo del nostro
calendario.
Porgo i miei migliori auguri a voi e alle vostre famiglie per un Santo
Natale e un felice Anno Nuovo, pieno di gioia, salute e prosperita’.

aRMaNDo CaRlINI, Corresponding Secretary
__________________________________________________________



raise and donate $6125 to the Windsor Cancer Centre Foundation and this year
our goal is to raise $10,000. Reaching this year's goal of $10,000 will need to
be a Club and team effort, I am asking you my fellow members to please
participate either through buying raffle tickets(sold Thursday and Friday nights
in the Member's Bar) throughout the month of November, or by purchasing a
takeout order (10% of all takeout sales throughout the month of November
will be donate to the Cancer Foundation). Cari soci, amici, vi auguro un BUON
NATALE ed un Felice Anno Nuovo a voi e alle vostre famiglie!

MaSSIMo De MeNeCH, entertainment Chair

board of Directors, Ciociaro Club of Windsor  519-562-2906

________________________________________________________

Dear Members of the Ciociaro Club, 

The Public Relations, Complaints and Legal Committee
of the Club would like to wish all of you a Merry
Christmas, Happy New Year and Happy Holidays!
Although things might be different this year than from
years past, we hope that each of you get at least some
time with family to enjoy the holiday and savour the
important things in life. As the New Year arrives, we

look forward to a return to normalcy and bringing the Club forward into a new
chapter that might not look the same as years past but will share the same
successes of the Club that all of us are used too.

Looking forward to serving the membership in 2021. 

Joe MalaNDRuCColo 
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FINaNCe

The pandemic has dramatically affected the
Club’s business since March. Over the
summer, our Members and Customers have
been actively using our on-line ordering
system for Take-Out orders, visiting the
Members’ Bar for “Grab and Go” meals
and the outdoor patio for lunch and dinner. 

To the end of October, the Club’s revenue
is down over 75% from 2019 and we are

going to operate at a loss for 2020 (first yearly operating loss since
2001). The operating losses will continue until we can fully reopen
and start having banquets with more than 50 people. The President,
Board of Directors and Management have been working extremely
hard to mitigate our operating expenses while ensuring we
maintain the Club facilities and service our Customers’ for current
and future business. 

We have secured financing from our Bank that will cover our

operating losses for the foreseeable future. The Club is in a very

strong financial position and we will get through this extremely

difficult period. 

The Club needs the support of its Members during this
unprecedented time. Please contact us to volunteer your time or

support the business by ordering Take-Out, coming to the Club
to enjoy lunch or dinner or booking a family event. 

auDIT

In October, the audited financial statements for the year ended
December 31, 2019 were approved by the Board of Directors.

HealTH & SaFeTy

The Management continues to work hard on maintaining our
food quality, service and reputation of the Club during this
period. We continue to follow the government’s COVID-19
guidelines to ensure the safety of our employees and
customers. 

We did have one employee test positive for COVID-19 in
September. The Club worked with the Health Unit to ensure
all procedures were followed and we have not had any
additional cases.  

Personal Note

I want to wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year! 

eNzo PaPPINI, CPa, Ca

Finance, audit, Health & Safety Committee Chairman

FROm THe DIReCTORS

"Carissimi Soci ed Amici, 

As we continue to live through these
unprecedented and difficult times, I hope
you and your families are staying safe
and healthy. As we approach the
Christmas Season, we as Ciociaro
members have become accustomed to
celebrating together at the Club and
sharing a meal and a drink together,

unfortunately this year for everyone's safety that cannot happen.
I look forward to 2021 when we will all be able to join again
together as a Club to enjoy each other's company, share a meal,
and celebrate our Ciociaro Heritage. This year's Frankenmuth
Shopping Trip was scheduled for November 29, 2020, its
cancellation adds to the list of events that have had to be
cancelled this year. The Entertainment Committee is looking
forward to 2021 and are excited to hopefully return to hosting
events once again. We as members and as a Club are resilient
people and have endured difficult times before, we will get
through this together and I hope as members we support our Club
either through ordering takeout or participating in the various
small social distanced events taking place.

This year on November 27th, the "Mangia for Men's Health!"
event will take place in support of GrowOn Windsor and the
Windsor Cancer Centre Foundation. Last year, we were able to
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Dear Members,

I would like to take this opportunity
to send a special Christmas greeting
to all of you, your families and
friends. With deep pride I am very
happy to say that Ciociaro Club is
enriched because of your help and
participation. Hoping to see you
soon. May your New Year be filled

with peace and happiness. From my family to yours
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  May God bless
you all.

Cari Soci,

Colgo questa occasione per augurare a tutti voi e le vostre
famiglie un Santo Natale pieno di gioia e felicta’. Sono
estrimamente fiero di ricordare che il Ciociaro Club e’
dovuto a voi Soci, grazie per il vostro aiuto e la vostra
partecipazione, spero che ci possiamo rivedere presto. E
che il nuovo Anno sia pieno di pace e felicita’, dalla mia
famiglia alla vostra, buon Natale e felice Anno Nuovo.

Che Dio vi benedica tutti.

GIulIo MalaNDRuCColo

___________________________________________________

Dear Members,

Christmas brings family and friends together; it helps us

appreciate the love in our lives we can often take for

granted. May the true meaning of the holiday season fill

your heart and home with many blessings.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

Giovanni Maceroni & Family

Sports Director Ciociaro Club

Cari Membri

Ricorda che il Natale riunisce la

famiglia e gli amici, ci aiuta ad

apprezzare

l’amore nella nostra vita che

spesso possiamo dare per

scontato. Possa il vero

significato delle festività

riempire il tuo cuore e la tua casa

di molte benedizioni.

Buon Natale e un Felice Anno Nuovo

Giovanni Maceroni e Famiglia

Direttore Sportivo Ciociaro Club

FROm THe DIReCTORS

Notice from the Treasurer

Membership Dues

Just a reminder that the annual membership dues
fee becomes payable after January 1, 2021. 

Lifetime Membership is available and would make
a thoughtful Christmas gift for your family
members! We would be happy to discuss this with
you. Call the office today 519-737-6153.

Guest ticket refunds for the Member's Banquet will
be mailed out shortly.

Enio Di Donato 
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Carissimi

Ciociaro

Club

Members.

In this world

of wonder,

there is not

much to

report for the building group. I

would like to thank all the

employees, members, managers

and board members for all their

help during this time. We are from

a heritage that will endure no

matter what challenges we face.

In the days ahead, in so many ways,

it is important that we all stick

together as ...

1. This is the only way we achieve

success. This is part of the

breadcrumbs that our fore-mothers

and fore-fathers have left us with.

We need to be the role models and

put only our best, loving efforts

forward.

2. This is the test that is upon us no

matter where we are and whom we

are with. I do know that the Italian

Communities amongst others will

achieve this goal and set the

benchmark to how communities

are to behave.

My wife and I decided to stay near

family members out of country and

can only be available by

phone/email/etc.

Buon Natale e Felice Anno nuovo.

Be safe, stay well, be loved, and be

in a loving community with others.

Grazie e arrivederci

claudio.silvaggi@gmail.com

building@ciociaroclub.com

519-250-9393 (Canada)

561-247-6896 (USA)

La famiglia è la patria del cuore

Family is the homeland of the

heart.

ClauDIo SIlvaGGI

Madonna di Canneto

aug. 16, 2020

This year’s Madonna di
Canneto festival was
cancelled due to the
Corona virus. These are
difficult times for many
of our faithful pilgrims
and members of the

Ciociaro Club, who could not attend because
of the pandemic. Within the laws of our
provincial government we opened the chapel
only for a prayer session. Inside the chapel, the
Blessed Mother was on display with fresh
flowers and cathedral glass candles
surrounding her. During the afternoon, 30
people came to pray to the Madonna di
Canneto. Bead by bead , they said the rosary
in unison, asking for guidance, health and
healing the earth from violence and sickness. I
would like to thank everyone involved in
making this possible and special thanks to
Norina Iannetilli, who led the group in saying
the rosary.

DoMeNIC vISellI

youth & Culture Director

____________________________________

Unfortunately, we have
decided to cancel the
annual Christmas party
due to the Covid-19
pandemic. I hope that in
the New Year we may be
able to come together and
enjoy each other’s
company once again.

Until, then we ask that you stay safe and enjoy
the holidays. On behalf of the entire
membership committee we wish you a very
Merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year.

lou vozza

Director, Membership Committee Chair

____________________________________

Dear Members,

It has been over eight (8) months that we as a
Ciociaro family have not been able to get
together because of COVID-19!

To put things in perspective eight (8) months
does not seem like a long time, but many
things can happen over this period.

I know that we have
lost members —
members that I met
through the
Ciociaro Club and
because of this
pandemic WE have
not been able to say
our goodbyes in the

manner that we were accustomed to—for
that I am sorry.

The social aspect of our Club has been
missing — I hope and pray that our
collective strengths will see this through!

I am looking forward to seeing you, when
all of this is said and done—in the mean
time I would like to take this opportunity to
wish you and your families a Christmas
filled with Peace, Love, Hope and Joy—
Buon Natale e Felice Anno Nuovo a
tutti!

JoSePH D. CaPalDI

Grounds and outdoors Chairperson

__________________________________

Dear Members,

I hope that all of you

and your families are

doing well and are safe. 

As this very difficult

year comes to a close;

the board and our

management team

continues to work on

finding new ways conduct business. The

management team has worked diligently to

assure that the club is safe for our members

and customers. They are making plans to

continue the traditions of the holiday

season. 

I hope to see all of you soon at our club for

a drink, dinner or even a coffee for the

holidays.

Hope that all of you have a Very Merry

Christmas and a Happy New Year. I wish a

Healthy and Prosperous 2021 for everyone. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS

RoCCo MuSCeDeRe

Director

FROm THe DIReCTORS
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WeeKLY SPeCIALS

November 20-21-22 Chicken Mediterranean with Pasta & Vegetable

November 27-28-29 Baked Salmon with Seafood Risotto & Vegetable

December 4-5-6 Rabbit Cacciatore with Gnocchi & Vegetable

December 11-12-13 Beef Medallions with Pasta & Vegetable

December 18-19-20 Baccala in Umido with Polenta & Vegetable

For weekly specials after December, refer to our website or Facebook

www.ciociaroclub.com                                  https://www.facebook.com/ciociaroclub/

Option 1 12.95 PER PERSON

Penne with Tomato Basil or Meat Sauce
Roasted Chicken
Roasted Potatoes

Option 2 18.95 PER PERSON

Penne with Tomato Basil or Meat Sauce
Roasted Chicken
Roast Beef with Mushrooms
Roasted Potatoes

Option 3 22.95 PER PERSON

Penne with Tomato Basil or Meat Sauce
Chicken Parmigiana
Roast Beef with Mushrooms
Roasted Potatoes

Popular Items
LASAGNA (FULL PAN) (serves 18-24) 100
LASAGNA (HALF PAN) (serves 9-12) 55
(meat or no meat, cooked, partially cooked or frozen)
ANTIPASTO DI MARE (SEAFOOD SALAD)
(serves 3-4 people per lb.) 27/lb
MEAT SAUCE 4L 52 OR 2L 30
TOMATO BASIL SAUCE 4L 42 OR 2L 24

Foam plates, napkins and cutlery $1.00 Prices do not include applicable tax.
Minimum order of 4 people. All items may not be available as the holidays draw
near.

DEADLINE FOR CHRISTMAS ORDERS IS DECEMBER 22
DEADLINE FOR NEW YEAR’S ORDERS IS DECEMBER 29

À La Carte
PENNE TOMATO BASIL or MEAT SAUCE 5.00

CANNELLONI (Meat filling) 4.75

MANICOTTI (Cheese Filling) 4.75

SEAFOOD MEDLEY (Fried shrimp, calamari, and scallops)
No substitutions 14.00

RISOTTO WITH SPINACH 6.00

BAKED COD LIVORNESE 14.00

ROASTED CHICKEN 6.00

CHICKEN PARMIGIANA 9.75

VEAL PARMIGIANA 10.75

VEAL BIRD (EACH) 5.00

CHICKEN MARSALA WITH MUSHROOMS 9.00

ROAST VEAL WITH MUSHROOMS & GRAVY 9.00

ROAST BEEF WITH MUSHROOMS & GRAVY 8.00

ORANGE ROUGHY 15.00

ITALIAN SAUSAGES WITH PEPPERS & ONIONS 5.50

SIDES (SALAD, VEGETABLE) 3.75

ROLLS, BUTTER 1.00

Foam plates, napkins and cutlery $1.00. Prices do not include applicable
tax.All above pricing is per person. Minimum order of 4 people.
All items may not be available as the holidays draw near.

EVENTDIRECTOR@CIOCIAROCLUB.COM  519.737.6153

w w w . c i o c i a r o c l u b . c o m

Available Starting Dec 1st


